## **STAGE FOUR**



# COVID-19 RE-OPEN UPDATE: SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICES

### WORSHIP SERVICE INFORMATION



#### **LIVE STREAM**

We will continue to live stream our services indefinitely



#### **FFM RESUMES**

Nursery Available All Children's Classes are Available



#### **ATTENDANCE**

Limited to 50% (350 people) per St. Louis County regulations.



#### **SERVICE TIMES**

We will continue to have services on Sunday mornings at 9:00 am & 10:30

If you would like to use the church facility for a meeting, you must first get approval from the church office 24 hours in advance to ensure cleaning procedures can be maintained.

Children should apply hand sanitizer before entering classrooms.

Equip K-groups will return, with the exception of Overcomers (60+) THANK YOU FOR YOUR
CONTINUED UNDERSTANDING
AND GRACE AS WE SEEK TO DO
WHAT IS WISE FOR ALL WHO
MAY BE MOST AFFECTED. WE
CONSIDER THIS TO BE AN
OPPORTUNITY TO "COUNT
OTHERS AS MORE IMPORTANT
THAN OURSELVES" (PHIL 2:3)
AND ENCOURAGE YOU TO
ENDEAVOR TO TAKE THE SAME
APPROACH.

#### **Details:**

Social distancing should still be observed

Both Services will include FFM children's classes and nursery & individual snacks will resume

Live Stream Services will continue

All Small Groups, Bible Studies, Student Ministry gatherings, and fellowship gatherings are welcome to resume, but is being left to the discretion of the leader of each group

## **CONTINUE TO PRACTICE HEALTHY HABITS**









**WAVE HELLO** 

**PAPER REDUCTION** 

**HOSPITALITY** 

FEELING SICK?

To reduce the risk of spreading germs, we will:

- Wave hello. We will postpone giving handshakes and hugs and continue social distancing.
- Reduction in Paper. We will continue to provide a digital bulletin and sermon notes, but will have limited printed sheets at the back of the Worship Center for those who would like to take advantage of this.
- Hospitality. Coffee counter will return to being in use without reservations.
- Practice Healthy Habits. Be sure to wash your hands regulary, sanitize and cover your mouth in the case of cough or sneeze.
- Feeling sick? We continue to ask that if you show symptoms of COVID-19, that you stay home and worship online with us.

We will adhere to state and local authorities requirements as well as medical recommendations until we are asked to violate scripture or the church is singled out and given different requirements than other organizations thereby prohibiting our religious freedoms.